
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

Bore da/ Prynhawn da pawb! 

 

If you have forgotten what I look like, scan the QR code below! Diolch yn fawr! 

 

Mr Stagg 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

  



  



 

 

  

Mental Maths 

(Don’t cheat – the answers are there for your 

parents/ guardians) 



  



  



  



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  



 

  



 

  



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Oracy Week 

You may be thinking ‘I’ve seen this before…’ When our school was first closed, I asked you 

to prepare your Oracy Week presentation. Obviously, it has been a long time since we 

were in school, but there may be a way in which I will be able to see your presentations 

from home in the very near future! So, if you haven’t prepared yet, the details are below: 

This year, I would like you to produce a presentation which is at least 2 minutes long about 

something that you enjoy. It could be about a book, film, TV programme, sporting team 

you are part of or even your pet!  

How you deliver your presentation is up to you – you can use photographs, create a 

Powerpoint Presentation or use any objects or artefacts that you would like to talk about. 

Also, make sure you learn your presentation thoroughly – reading a script you have written 

is a reading skill, not an oracy skill!  

Good luck!  

Mr Stagg 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

  


